
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

 

 The Caledonia Township Board will hold a public hearing on July 15, 2024, at 7 

p.m. at the Township Hall located at 135 N. State Road, Owosso, Michigan 48867.  The 

purpose of this hearing is to hear comments and objections about: 

 

 (1) the proposed special assessment roll for fire protection services and the  

  establishment of a special assessment district to finance fire protection  

  services. 

 

 The proposed roll is on file with the Township Clerk and available for inspection 

or copying during normal business hours at the address above. 

 

 Appearance and protest at the hearing is required in order to appeal the amount 

of the special assessment to the Tax Tribunal.  An appearance and protest may be 

made by an owner or party in interest, or his agent, by appearing in person at the 

hearing to protest the special assessment or by filing his or her appearance or protest 

by letter in which case personal appearance shall not be required.   

 

If you wish to submit your comments in writing, direct them to the Caledonia 

Township Clerk no later than July 15, 2024.  All comments must be received by the 

Township Clerk no later than July 15, 2024. 

 

Finally, if you require handicap accommodations or auxiliary services, please 

make those arrangements by contacting the Township Clerk at (989) 743-5300 no later 

than July 10, 2024. 

 

 

 


